
 

 

 

 

 

March 6, 2020 

All, 
 
The activity on retirement this week focused on HB2165(Ross) reducing the number of MoDOT 
commissioners on the MPERS Board from 3 to 1.  The House Pensions Committee voted the bill out of 
committee in an executive session.  The interesting thing was a prolonged very quiet discussion of 
eliminating the Highway Commission entirely. 

Apparently the Speaker has some issue with the Commission and was sending a message. 

As always, you can see all of the bills relating to retirement at JCPER.org under the legislation tab. 

 
Mike Morris 
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From Mike Morris… 


